
 

Youth Committee Meeting 

Minutes 

Date:  24
th

 January 2014 

Attendees: Robert Maskell, Ashley Saunders, Rich Wilkins, Danny Poole 

Apologies: None 

Agenda 

1. Summer Tournaments 

2. End of Season Presentation 

3. Parents vs Coaches Game 

4. Next Season 

a. Teams 

b. Training 

c. New Policies 

d. Pitches 

e. Leagues 

f. Parents, Coaches and Officials 

Summer Tournaments 

It was decided that the summer tournament will be held at the Causeway Club on May 10
th

 and 11
th

 

with the following age groups.  Under 12s, Under 10s, Under 9s, Under 8s, Under 7s & Under 6s.  

Entry will be £30 per team with all funds from team entries and car parking to Cinderford Town 

youth and profits from food and drink to Cinderford Town. 

Entry in all other summer tournaments must be agreed by the treasurer prior to entry.  The club will 

then arrange for the payment to be sent along with the application form. 

End of Season Presentation Night 

Dates were confirmed as Saturday April 19
th

 for the Under 14s, Under 12s & Under 10s and Sunday 

April 20
th

 for the Under 9s, Under 8s, Under 7s, Under 6s and Under 5s.  It was decided that each 

league team will have trophies for “Manager’s Player of the Season”, “Opposition Player of the 

Season” and “Parent’s Player of the Season” 

 

 



Parents vs Coaches Game 

No date has been set for the parents vs coaches game as yet due to the ongoing weather problems.  

It will be looked at again around April time and potentially on a Saturday evening after a Cinderford 

Town game. 

Next Season 

Teams 

No final decision will be made on teams until the summer.  All teams will enter the 

Cinderford Town tournament as this season and decisions will be made in May. 

Training 

 It was decided to look at block booking the Astroturf for all age groups on the same day if 

possible.  Day to be discussed with the coaches at the next coaches meeting.   

New Policies  

1) From 2014/2015 players MUST attend training to be selected for games unless it’s to the 

detriment of the side.  Players missing occasional weeks will not be penalised, only those 

continually missing training. 

2) From 2014/2015 managers should only manage one side unless agreed by the 

committee 

3) From 2014/2015 any player owing more than £10 to the club (in match fees, training 

fees etc) should not play for the club until the money is paid unless to the detriment of 

the club. 

4) From 2014/2015 all spending by each team should be cleared by the treasurer prior to 

agreeing to anything.  This should include training costs, equipment etc and receipts 

MUST be provided for all money spent. 

5) From 2014/2015 all coaches should hand in match fees and training money AT LEAST 

once a month 

Pitches 

Rich Wilkins to discuss a potential new pitch for the under 12 team with Cinderford town council.  

Rich to also discuss continuing to use Forest View school and Forest E-Act academy with the relevant 

people. 

Leagues 

Rich Wilkins to discuss which leagues each side will be entering with the coaches involved. 

Parents, Coaches & Officials 

All parents, coaches & any officials acting on behalf of the club will be given a copy of the clubs 

respect policy prior to next season. 

 


